[image: ]
OSSTF EDUCATIONAL SERVICE CONFERENCE
Toronto, Ontario
October  25 -26, 2024

The convention was fantastic.  There was a lot of information and learning but more importantly, the people there were nice and shared information about issues in Ontario.  We discussed about the 1200 cuts for each student and how that affected us.  Also, the role for educational service ESC regional Coordinator and OSSTF regions were talked about as this is very important to development and union training.  Also the topic of different training for members was talked about, as well as how we can apply and what is the process.

For strategic action we need to defend and promote public education from the privatization agenda from the government by organizing petitions, and involving the community.  The more we can be together and strong the better we can protect members, students and families, so we need to act and create conversations with the public and parents.

Together we are Strong.

Thank you,
Jorge Moreno
[bookmark: _GoBack]District ESO Officer
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